
REDUCED STREET LIGHTING REPORT FROM TISBURY PC – March 2013 

Reduced Street Lighting in Tisbury 

Letter drops explaining the reduced street lighting schemes were made in 4 areas of 

Tisbury:  

i. Churchill Estate,  

ii. Church Street Close 

iii. Snows Hill, and 

iv. Court Street Close.  

 

Response forms were included with the information and the results are tabulated below. 

 Churchill Estate Church Street 

Close 

Snows Hill Court Street 

Close 

Houses contacted 81 11 9 10 

*1 Against (%) 0 (0%) 0 (0%) 0 (0%) *2 3(30%) 

     

Note: 

*1 Unreturned forms were taken as positive responses 

*2 The high negative response resulted from recent break-ins. 

 

 

All the areas canvassed were suggested by residents in that area. 

 

On the basis of the information presented above, Tisbury Parish Councillors would like to 

nominate the following street lights for reduced hours. The proposed street lights to be 

turned off at midnight are detailed below and the Parish Council is happy for the Wiltshire 

Council Electrical Engineers to decide whether those proposed are suitable, taking into 

account the suggested changes. 

 

AREA STREET LIGHTS with reduced 

times 

(suggested by Parish Council) 

CHANGES suggested by 

residents 

 

Churchill 

Estate 

Alternate streetlights throughout but 

excluding the cul-de-sacs 

Specific lights o/s nos. 22/24 were 

requested to be lit continuously. 

Church 

Street Close 

No. 1 – nearest the junction with 

Church Street 

General consensus for no. 1 to be 

turned off also 

Snows Hill No clear consensus – a total of 5 

streetlights are definitely not 

required.  

All respondents happy for at least 2 

streetlights to be turned off. No. 5 

specifically asked to be left on by 1 

resident; seems logical to turn off 

nos.1,3,5 but residents seem to favour 

nos. 2 and 4. 

 

 

For any queries, or to see original responses, please contact the Parish Clerk, Sandra Harry 

on 01747 828699 or tisburypc@gmail.com. 
 


